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UNIVERSITY RESUMPTION DATE: DISCLAIMER 
 
It has come to the attention of the University Management that a release purporting 
that the date of resumption has been slated for Monday, 31 January, 2022 is in 
circulation. 
 
This is to inform the Public especially Parents, Guardians and Students that Senate 
of the University would pronounce an approved date of resumption for both fresh and 
returning students accordingly. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
 
Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM      
Registrar 


